

## Mahusky Room 113

September 2017

Dear Parents,

Welcome to GAMS Pre-K! We look forward to having a wonderful year with you and your child in our class. Your child needs a LARGE book bag, a SMALL blanket for rest time, and a CHANGE OF CLOTHES (pants, shirt, underwear, and socks) in a large zip-loc bag. Please label everything with your child's name.

Please provide the following items for our classroom:

- 1 box of tissues
- 1 roll of paper towels
- 1 container of Lysol or Clorox disinfecting wipes
- 1 package of white plain SMALL PAPER plates
- 1 package of white plain napkins

We will give your child crayons, scissors, glue stick, pencil, and pencil sharpener in a zip-loc bag to KEEP AT HOME to do their homework. DO NOT BUY any school supplies. We will also give your child a RED folder for homework and school notices.

Thank you very much and we look forward to meeting you and your child at Orientation!

Ms. Mahusky - Classroom Teacher (dmahusky@necsd.net)
Mrs. Hazelwood - Teaching Assistant

The school district website is <u>www.newburghschools.org</u>.